Sent: Wednesday, 31 August 2016 10:46 AM

To: Natasha Harras <Natasha.Harras@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Fiona Gibson <fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>; bsarkis@winten.com.au
Subject: 15/0100 MP10_0090 S75W Mod 2 - withdraw

Hi Natasha

Thanks for your call yesterday to discuss our S75W application (MOD 2) relating to the timing of the
SAC. | have spoken with Bill regarding the Department’s position on the application, and | confirm
that we wish to withdraw this application.

Thanks again for your help and taking the time to go through the Department’s view on this, | really
appreciate it.

Please let me know if there is anything further you need from Winten or myself to withdraw the
application.

Cheers
Jessica

Regards
JESSICA BAYLEY | SENIOR PLANNER
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